
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
October 17, 2011  
 
The Student Senate meeting on Monday the 17th began with the first order of business of 
mid-year finance requests. Gustavus Men’s Club Rugby was allocated an amount of 
money for capital improvements and travel to out of town games and tournaments. 
Likely, The Gustavus Dance Team was allocated an amount of money to be used toward 
the finances for a spring trip to Madison, Wisconsin for a dance competition. With new 
business the Health and Housing Committee was charged with evaluating the excessive 
trash problems in Complex dorm halls and other halls if needed. Also, Joe Thayer was 
appointed to serve on the Faculty Committee on Student Life. 
 
The following positions are now vacant and will be available for appointment at the next 
regular Senate meeting: Arborview Representative and Off-Campus Representative. Any 
interested students should email Co-Presidents Jen Fox and Nick Prince 
(foxprince@gustavus.edu) prior to the next meeting. 
 
The next regular Senate meeting will be on Monday, October 31st at 7 p.m. in the 
Boardroom of the Jackson Campus Center. Community comment is welcome at the 
beginning of every meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Hallie Martin 
Student Senate Public Relations Chair 
hmartin2@gustavus.edu 
 

 
 
 

 


